
COMMUNICATION 131022 
Received From:  Dave Young, Director of Public Works 
Addressed to:     Committee of the Whole 
Date:                  January 28, 2020 
Subject:                  Drinking Water Quality Management System - 2019 4th Quarterly  
   Report 
 
SUMMARY  
The attached Report describes the activities and issues relating to the operation of the 
Town’s Drinking Water System from October through to December 2019, and a 
summary of activities over the course of 2019. 
 
COMMENT 
Noteworthy items from the report include: 

• System demand increased in 2019 by 0.4% over the previous 5 year average. This 
is a very modest increase based on the growth that has occurred in the community. 

• The final number of locate requests was 1526 for 2019, an increase of 259 or 20.4% 
over the previous year. 

• There were 31 calls for service in 2019; a decrease of 4 calls from the previous year. 

• Staff provided oversight to numerous development projects over the course of 2019. 

• Management Review was conducted on December 19, 2019. The minutes of the 
meeting are attached 
 
  

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
THAT the Carleton Place Drinking Water Quality Management System (DWQMS) 2019 
Fourth Quarter Report be received as information.  
 


